
Tom Welbom/R4/USEPA/US 
~ - 04/12/2009 05,44 AM 

To Jennifer Derby/R4/USEPAIUS@EPA, Palmer Hough/OC/USEP AIUS@EPA 
cc Jim Giattina/R4/USEPAIUS@EPA, Rebecca Fox/R4/USEPA/US@EPA 

bee 

Subject Re: Latest details regarding EPA site visit to PCS on 4/27 J 
I have not planned on attending the field visit. Stan has asked that we have someone at Army's visit on 
the 17th and we need to discuss. 
Sent by EPA Wireless E-Mail Services 

Jennifer Derby 

--- Original Message ---­
From: Jennifer Derby 
Sent: 04/09/2009 05:58 PM EDT To: Palmer Hough 
Cc: Jim Giattina; Rebecca Fox; Tom Welborn Subject: Re: Latest details regarding EPA site visit to PCS on 4/27 Thanks for all of this coordinating, Palmer. 

Tom and Jim- I assume you are going? I will go- or can stay if too many people. 
There is a Holiday Inn Express -
http://www. ichotelsg roup. com/h/ d/ ex/1/ en/hotellwsg nc? rpb= hotel&crU rl =/h/d/ex/1 /en/mapsearch resu Its 
(also a Hampton Inn) in Washington, NC. Becky- let us know if you have other recommendations. 

I'm travelling the previous week - so will look for flights to Greenville NC (I'm guessing). 
Thanks 
Jennifer 

Jennifer Derby 
EPA Region 4 Water Division 
61 Forsyth Street 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
phone - 404-562-9401 
fax - 404-562-9343 
email- derby.jennifer@epa.gov 

Palmer Hough/DC/USEPNUS 

Palmer 
Hough/DC/USEPA/US 
0410912009 05:30PM 

To Jim Giattina/R4/USEPAIUS@EPA, Tom Welborn/R4/USEPAIUS@EPA, Jennifer Derby/R4/USEPAIUS@EPA, Rebecca 
Fox/R4/USEPAIUS@EPA 

cc Gregory Peck!DC/USEPAIUS@EPA, David Evans/DC/USEPA/US@EPA, Suzanne Schwartz/OC/USEPA/US@EPA, Brian Frazer/OC/USEPAIUS@EPA, Ann 
Campbeii/OC/USEP AIUS@EPA Subject Latest details regarding EPA site visit to PC$ on 4/27 



Jim/Tom/Jennifer/Becky: 

I reached out to folks at PCS this morning by phone and email regarding a 4/27 site visit - will let you know 

as soon as I have heard anything. 

Mike Shapiro is confirmed for a 4/27 site visit. After an exhaustive search of efficient flight arrangements 

to get Mike Shapiro to and from the PCS site in Aurora, NC in the narrow window of 4/26 PM to 4/27 PM, 

Mike and his assistant determined that driving from DC is the best option. Right now the plan it for Mike, 

Brian Frazer and I to leave DC at 3 pm on Sunday 4/26 by car. I assume we will spend the night in 

Washington, NC (unless y'all know of something closer). We would like to start early on 4/27 so that we 

can be back on the road to DC NL T 2:30 PM. 

When you have a chance please let me know who is coming from R4, when you are likely to arrive and 

where you plan to stay overnight. 

Thanks, Palmer 

Palmer F. Hough 

US Environmental Protection Agency 

Wetlands Division 

Room 7231, Mail Code 4502T 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20460 

Office: 202-566-1374 

Cell: 202-657-3114 

FAX: 202-566-1375 

E-mail: hough.palmer@epa.gov 

Street/Courier Address 

USEPA 
Palmer Hough 
EPA West-- Room 7231-L 

Mail Code 4502T 

1301 Constitution Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20460 


